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You should have received a copy of our proposed budget for 2018 in the mail in recent weeks. 
I hope you had an opportunity to study and consider it. This budget proposal is the result of 
several months of work by various committees in our congregation. The Finance Committee 
receives requests from ministry programs and ministry committees during the summer months, 
and then the Committee meets with anyone who would like to discuss the request they have 
made. The Finance Committee then spends time in discerning our giving trends and our ministry 
goals as we look to the coming year. Then a proposed budget is produced for the coming year, 
which is then shared with the Trustees, who are given the opportunity to ask questions and 
make any suggestions before giving their support to the proposed budget. Then the budget is 
sent to all resident members for their consideration.

The final steps of adopting our budget for 2018 begins this coming Sunday night, October 15th, 
as the Finance Committee will review the proposed budget and answer any questions during 
the October Church Conference. During this time any amendments may be proposed. If there 
are no amendments proposed, then the church will vote in Special Church Conference on 
Sunday morning, October 22nd, at the end of both worship services to adopt the 2018 budget. If 
any amendments are offered during Church Conference, we will meet again on the evening of 
October 22nd to discuss these amendments, and then we will vote on the budget the following 
Sunday, October 29th, at the end of worship.

I hope that you will join us this coming Sunday evening at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel for our 
October Church Conference and to discuss the budget as proposed by our Finance Committee. 

Our annual Fall Fest is planned for Friday night, October 27th. This is a big night for us to 
welcome hundreds of people to our campus for fun and fellowship. We need you in order to 
make this a special night. We need volunteers to supervise Preschool and Children activities, 
provide Trunk and Treat, bake cakes and pies for the cakewalk, as well as help with other 
activities in the Fellowship Hall.

There are baskets in Sunday School classes and in the ROC Lobby for Toddler Snacks. Contact 
the Church Office to volunteer.

Finally, this past week was a difficult week for all of us as we witnessed the horrible act of 
violence in Las Vegas. When these events occur, we have many questions in regards to God’s 
presence and activity. The question of evil in our world is the oldest question of humankind. 
This is why the book of Job is the oldest recorded document in the Bible. In Job, the age-old 
question is asked, “Why do bad things happen to good people?” If you would like to read a blog 
post I wrote following the shooting last week, you can go to tbcraleighpastor.blogspot.com. The 
title of the blog is “What Was I Thinking?” and this article is entitled “Leaving Las Vegas.”



8:45am	 Worship (ROC)
9:45	 Sunday School  

(Bible Study for all ages)
10:55	 Worship (ROC)
4:30pm	 Missions Steering Meeting  

(Conf. Rm)
5:00	 Bells Of Praise (Choir Rm)
	 Jobs for Life (A214)
	 MS Missions/HS Alive Time (UG)
5:30	 Children’s Choir Rehearsal 

(E247)
	 Grief Share (B236)
6:00	 Preschoolers at Church  

(Birth-2yrs)
	 Bible Friends (3’s-K)
	 Bible Buddies (Grades 1-2)
	 Bible Skills, Drills & Thrills 

(Grades 3-5)
	 Student Choir (E247)
	 Being the Presence of Christ in 

Your Community (Chapel)
7:00	 Church Conference (Budget 

Presented) (Chapel)

This Sunday At Trinity Women’s 
Book Club 
Thursday, October 19 

7:00pm • Parlor
Unbroken by Laura Hillenbrand

For more info, contact Nancy Cummings: 
ncummings12@gmail.com. 

TBC / Red Cross

Blood Drive
Sunday, October 29 

10:00am-3:00pm • FH

Since our last blood drive, we’ve had four 
major disasters. Trinity, let’s roll up our 
sleeves and have the most productive 
blood drive we’ve ever had! Go to 
Trinity’s website: www.tbcraleigh.com. 
Scroll to the “News” section and click on 
the Blood Drive link. Use Sponsor Code 
“Trinity Baptist” to find our drive and 
register for a time to donate.

IN REAL LIFE
Friended Simulcast
Saturday, October 21 • 9:30am-1:15pm 

Light lunch will be served. 
Cost $10/person for simulcast

Presenters: Lisa-Jo Baker,  
Annie F. Downs & Chrystal Hurst

Trinity’s Women’s Ministry invites you to  
join in as we gather small groups in host 

homes for a simulcast sponsored by Lifeway.
com. The topic is Lisa-Jo Baker’s new  

book “Never Un-friended.”

Pre-registration required no later  
this Wednesday, October 18.

Sign up in Sunday School, the ROC or 
contact tbcraleighwomen@gmail.com  

or 919-787-3740.

Cost is non-refundable once registered,  
but payable the day of the simulcast.

Deepest Sympathies

Norm & Linda Chambers upon the 
passing of Linda’s father, of Iowa, on 
October 1.

Welcome to Trinity

Chuck & Lori Harrelson of Raleigh join 
by letter from Greystone Baptist Church.

Daniel & Lindsay Recktenwald of 
Raleigh join by letter from Greystone 
Baptist Church.

Cecil & Joy Settle of Raleigh join by 
letter from Greystone Baptist Church.

Jason & Marie Otto of Raleigh join 
by letter from Bay Leaf Baptist Church 
and statement of faith from First United 
Methodist Church, Cary, respectively.

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:
• Crackers     • Jelly

• Canned pasta with meat



WEDNESDAY NIGHT
SUPPERS

 Deacon of the Week

Wednesday, October 18

Baked Chicken, Sweet Potatoes,  
Veggies, Bread, Salad Bar, Dessert 

Make your reservations ONLINE at www.
tbcraleigh.com and “Wed Night Supper 
Reservations”, or phone the church office 
at 919-787-3740. Either method has to 
be done by 4:00pm on Monday. Hot 
fresh meals are $5 per person.

Anita Yeargin has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 2009. She has 
two children, Micki 
and Tracey; and three 
grandchildren, Justin, 
Brayden and Caitlin. 
Anita is a retired Admin. Secretary with 
the NC Dept. of Justice. She serves as 
Family Ministry Co-leader, Ruth Covenant 
Sunday School Class Outreach Leader, 
Red Cross Blood Drive Chair, Nursing 
Home/Homebound Visits Chair, ROC 
Volunteer, Senior Games Devotional 
Leader and Preschool Reader. She also 
serves on the Senior Adult Committee, 
Travel Committee. She works with Ruth 
Covenant Sunday School Class and 
Deacon Joyce Lindsay.

Sunday Evenings

“Being the Presence of Christ 
in Your Community”

Sundays: Sept. 10 - Nov. 12 • 6:00pm • Chapel 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

GriefShare
Sundays: Aug. 27, Sept. 10 - Dec. 3 

5:30 - 7:00 pm • B236 
Facilitators: Boyd Dimmock,  

Stephanie Johnson, Larry Autry

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
for Men & Women

Sept. 12 - Nov. 14 • 6:30 - 8:30pm 
Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 

Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

Women’s Bible Study: “All Things New” 
A Study on 2nd Corinthians by Kelly Minter

Sept. 20 - Nov. 8 • 9:30 - 11:30am • A212 
Cost: $13 for Study Guide  

(purchased at first session or from Lifeway.)

Contact: Kim Royal 919-218-1237  
or kroyal@royalits.com. 

NO CHILD CARE PROVIDED

Wednesday Evenings

Pastor’s Bible Study:  
TNT Wednesday Night Edition

Sept. 6 - Nov. 15 • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Chapel 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Parent Discipleship Group: 
Embracing the Love of God

Sept. 6 - Nov. 15 • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Conf. Rm. 
Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

THURSDAY Evenings

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor

Fall/Winter 2017 

DISCIPLESHIP

NC MISSIONS 
OFFERING

Throughout Fall

TBC Goal: $25,000 
Given to Date: $7,817.60

Staff Anniversary

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary, 
celebrates her 8th year anniversary with 
TBC on October 12th. Please take the 
time to say a personal word, write a note 
or place a phone call to RaNada or offer 
words of encouragement and support for 
the fine job she is doing.



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Abingdon Trip Was Great!
If you’re not in this photo, We Missed You! 

Hope you can join us on our next Adventure!

RUDY THEATER 
Christmas Show
2 Performance Options • Selma, NC

Thursday, November 30  
1:40pm Matinee

11:00am-6:00pm 
$28.50 (due at Sign Up) 

Bring $10.75 for Lunch at Robbin’s Nest

Thursday, December 7 
6:40pm Evening Show

4:00-11:00pm 
$28.50 (due at Sign Up) 

Bring $11.75 for Dinner at Robbin’s Nest

Sign-up sheets went up in ROC,  
Sunday, October 8.

Make checks payable to “TBC” and note 
“Rudy Theater”. Drop them in the Senior 
Ministry Box on the ROC Bulletin Board. 

Questions? Call Team Leader:  
Nancy Hurt 919-803-7801

Fruitcake Factory
Thursday, November 9 

10:30am - 4:00pm
We’ll make our annual trip to the 
Southern Supreme Gourmet Specialties 
in Bear Creek, NC. We’ll have lunch in 
Siler City at Bestfoods Cafeteria before 
we go to the factory. Cost is whatever 
you want to spend.

At 1:30 we’ll take a tour of the kitchens 
and sample all their goodies. Then 
you can shop for those items that have 
become some of your family’s favorites!

Sign-Up Sheets went up in the ROC on 
Sunday, October 8. Sign up and reserve 
your seat – we will only take the two 
church buses, so don’t wait! Please – only 
ONE NAME per line on the sign up sheet. 

Any questions? Call Anita Yeargin, Trip 
Coordinator at 919-212-8568.

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, October 18 
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

SPRING TRIP TO 

Washington, DC
April 27 - May 1, 2018  

(Friday - Tuesday)

Motor Coach, 4 Nights Lodging, 4 Breakfasts, 
4 Dinners, 2 Guided Tours including War 

Memorials, New Museum of the Bible, Mount 
Vernon, Tram through Arlington Cemetery.

$525 Double Occupancy (+ $180 for Single)

$75 Deposit Due at Sign Up.  
Deadline: Sunday, November 19.

Final Payment Not Due Until January 14.

Make checks payable to “TBC” and note 
“Washington, DC”. Drop them in the Senior 

Ministry Box on the ROC Bulletin Board. 

Sign-up sheets went up in ROC,  
Sunday, October 8. 

Flyers available in ROC.

Questions? Call Nancy Hurt: 919-803-7801



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Operation Christmas Child
Volunteers Needed

for the Central Drop-Off Location

OCC Collection Week for Shoeboxes all over 
the world will be November 13-20 (Monday-
Monday). This will be Trinity’s 11th Year 
as the Raleigh Area Collection Center. Last 
year we filled 6 tractor-trailer trucks with 
shoeboxes (38,146) going to children in 
war-torn and poverty-stricken countries– 
each with a Gospel pamphlet written in 
their language. We hope to do even more 
this year…especially with the islands of the 
Caribbean in shambles after the hurricanes.

Volunteer shifts will be 2 hours each (except 
for 2 shifts of 3 hours). We need 2 HEAVY 
LIFTERS on each shift to load cartons 5 high 
onto the truck. Also, we need 8 volunteers on 
each shift to do the other jobs.

If you are willing to be a “Shift Leader” or 
“Heavy Lifter” please contact Ray Broughton 
(raysheila@aol.com or 919-610-2953) directly. 

Everyone else, please go to the Trinity website 
(www.tbcraleigh.com) and scroll down to 
“OCC Central Drop-Off Location Volunteer”. 
Click on that link and it will take you directly 
to the sign-up page. Choose your shift and 
give your name, email and best phone. If you 
are signing up a group, you must sign up each 
individual separately. If you are not on the 
internet, sign up on the ROC Sign-Up Sheets. 

Volunteer Training will be on Sunday 
afternoon, November 5 at 5:00pm in the 
Fellowship Hall. Thanks!

2018 TBC 
Marriage Retreat

Theme: Stepping Stones or Stumbling Blocks: 
Facing Adversity in Marriage Together

February 23-25 
Beach Cove Resort, N. Myrtle Beach 

Cost $245 Per Couple

The theme of this year’s retreat will be 
“Stepping Stones or Stumbling Blocks” and 
will deal with effective communication to help 
couples through times of conflict and problem 
solving. The retreat will be led by Hal and 
Roberta Melton.

Folks have already started calling and signing 
up – so don’t wait – we only have 20 condos 
reserved. A $100 deposit is due at sign up, and 
the balance of $145 is due on Sunday, January 
21st. This covers everything but meals.

Simply write your check to “TBC” and put a 
note for “Marriage Retreat”. Bring or mail it 
to the church (Hal’s attention), and you are 
signed up! Please don’t put this check in the 
offering plate.

Next Lumberton Area
Disaster Relief 

Mission
Hurricane Matthew Work

October 18-21 
Sign Up in the ROC

NEW MISSIONS PARTNERSHIP

Door of Hope Village
Johannesburg, South Africa
Many have heard of the “Door of Hope” 
that for years has taken in abandoned 
babies and raised them for adoption. The 
adoption rate has lagged behind the number 
of babies being taken in. We will be joining 
NC Baptists on Mission to build several 
“cottages” where 6 older children can live 
with a set of house parents.

Boyd Dimmock has volunteered to serve 
as TBC Coordinator for these missions. 
The first will be February 1-12, 2018. If 
you are interested, please go to http://
baptistsonmission.org/Missions/Outside-US/
South-Africa and get all the details. Then 
contact Boyd at bkdimmock@gmail.com.



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Take notice of the music calendar 
below to stay up to date with choir 

rehearsals and upcoming music events!

Fall Choirs Resume Soon

October 15
Orchestra • Both Morning Services

October 22
Bells of Praise • Both Morning Services

Student Choir • 10:55 Service

October 29
Living Praise • 10:55 Service

Student Choir on Fall Retreat  
(no afternoon rehearsal)

November 19
Hanging of the Greens Rehearsal Day 

TBA

Music Calendar

Special thanks to Jessica Isaacs for leading 
New Covenant and worship last Sunday 
morning while I was away, and to the Music 
Makers Choir under Alma Hoffmann’s 
direction for bringing the call to worship 
for the 10:55 am service. I thank God that 
so many of our musicians are capable and 
willing to lead our church in worship when I 
am on vacation. That is a huge blessing to me 
and my family; I hope it is for you as well.

--------------

Don’t forget that our ensembles are still 
available for enrollment! Living Praise and 
New Covenant meet on Wednesday nights 
and you are welcome to come try them out. 
For more information, call the church office.

Music Notes

Children’s 
Christmas 

Cantata Choir
Children in Grades 1-5 are encouraged 

to consider being a part of the Christmas 
Cantata Children’s Choir for the 

Sanctuary Choir. 

Rehearsals • 5:30pm • E247 
Sunday, October 15, 22, 29 

November 5 and 12

Required Rehearsal • 12:15pm 
Sunday, December 10 

Cantata • December 17  
Both Morning Services

This year’s cantata has a song that we 
need a children’s choir to sing, and it is 
over and above the normal Children’s 
Choir activities. If your child wants to 

be a part of this fun musical experience, 
please drop me an email and get ready 
for the first rehearsal on October 15!

Are you  
willing to help? 
The Sound & Video Team Needs Help.

The Sound and Video Team has a need for 
help on Sundays after worship as well as 
Saturday afternoons, 4:00 pm, following 
Upward and RBA Basketball. The goal is 
to form 4 teams of 3 people to rotate and 
help out with the tearing down and restoring 
the sound equipment every week during 
the Upward and RBA Basketball season. 
The time frame is between October 22 and 
February, or until we move back into the 
sanctuary. The work is not difficult, but it 
would help to have more people involved. 
We will have a training meeting on October 
15 just following the 10:55 am service. If you 
are interested and are willing to come, please 
email me, slbyers@tbcraleigh, to get your 
name on the list of rotations and come to the 
training meeting.



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

October 27-29

Middle School & High School  
Fall Retreat 

YMCA Blue Ridge Assembly 
Black Mountain, NC • Cost: $120 

January 19-21

Middle School & High School  
Ski Retreat 

Winterplace • Cost: $240

March 16-18

Middle School Missions Retreat 
Wilmington • Cost: $50

April 2-7

High School  
Spring Break Mission Trip  
Charleston, SC • Cost: $200

April 28

Student Choir to Theme Park

June 24-29

Passport Choices Camp  
 Cost: $355

July 15-21

High School  
Summer Mission Trip 

Charlotte, NC • Cost: $300

Important Dates

Parents’ Night Out 
Volunteers 

Needed
Students are needed to help watch and 
play with kids on December 1st from 
6:00pm to 8:30pm, while their parents 
enjoy a well-deserved night out! If you 
are interested, please contact Christian.

Fall Retreat 
2017

October 27-29 • Cost $120 
YMCA Blue Ridge Assembly 

Black Mountain, NC

Deadline to sign up is this week:  
Get your registration cards in!

This year’s Fall Retreat comes with a  
few twists! We will be conquering the 

Odyssey Ropes Course, singing in  
Worship at Ridgeway Baptist Church in 
Asheville, participating in guided prayer 

nature walks, and much more!

Basketball 
Registrations 

Mailed
Basketball season is just 
around the corner, which 
means it’s time to start working  
on your jump shot and to get 
your registrations turned in!

Send Us Your Fall 
Extracurricular Schedule

If you are in band, drama or on  
a sports team, we want to come  

watch and support you! So,  
send us your Fall Schedules! 



Love God. Love Others.

Beloved, since God loved us so much, 
we also ought to love one another.  – 1 John 4:11

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Children’s  
Mission Day

For Grades 1 - 5

Saturday, November 11 • 8:15-4:00pm 
Zebulon Baptist Church • Cost: $15

Registration Due  
October 11 - THIS WEEK.

Collecting children’s toothpaste, toothbrushes, 
chapstick and healthy snack packs.

Make plans to join us for a fun day!

Solo  
Mission Projects
GA and RA boys and girls may begin this Fall 
to work on Mission Projects. All grade school 
children are encouraged to do an individual 
mission project and both can choose to race 
in the RA car race in March. Plan now and 
begin serving in a special way. 

RA & GA 
October  

Mission Project

RA and GA classes  
will be collecting  
umbrellas during  
the month of October.

Marc and Kim Wyatt are  
missionaries right here in  
Raleigh. They work with  
the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship. The 
Wyatts work with refugees, immigrants, 
international students and other people, 
made in the image of God, that are all 
too often overlooked. They help furnish 
and maintain several “Welcome Houses” 
as safe refuge for families when they 
first arrive in America. 

RA and GA classes will be collecting 
umbrellas during October to present to 
Marc and Kim when they come to share 
with us. Many refuges cannot drive 
and must walk everywhere they go. 
Umbrellas help during bad weather. 

Please talk with your RAs & GAs about 
this project and please help us by 
bringing in umbrellas by October 25th!

1st Grade Bible 
Presentation 
Sunday, November 5 

11:00am Worship Service

Please make every effort to have 
your 1st grader attend worship to get 
their new Bible. This is an awesome 
opportunity for our children to see and 
experience the value we place on them 
and the Word of God. They are growing 
in their knowledge of God and learning 
more stories each week. Let us show 
support as we provide a Bible for them 
to read, memorize, and learn to use.



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Meet our October Missionaries 

Doc & Dee Douglas
5 Fun Facts about Doc and Dee

1.	Everywhere they go, Mr. and Mrs. 
Douglas are prepared to tell Bible stories 
as a way to introduce the gospel.

2.	Mrs. Douglas’s first missions trip was a 
trip to Romania with Joni Erickson Tada.

3.	Mrs. Douglas’s parents were both deaf. 
She says that her heart language is the 
sign language she uses to work among 
the Deaf around the world.

4.	Mr. Douglas’s favorite verse is “For the 
Lord God is a sun and shield; the Lord 
bestows favor and honor; no good things 

does he withhold from those whose walk 
is blameless” (Psalm 84:11 NIV1).

5.	Mr. Douglas likes to watch old  
television shows like Andy Griffith and 
Hogan’s Heroes.

Prayer Requests
•	 Pray for workers to help put Bible 

stories into sign language.

•	 Pray that the Lord would send more 
workers to help with Deaf community.

•	 Pray that God would help leaders see 
the need for more churches for the Deaf.

•	 Pray that God would give Deaf believers 
excitement to tell others about Jesus.

•	 Pray that the Douglases would continue 
to be healthy.

• NEWS •

• NEWS •

Worshiping As a Family
Teaching children the importance of 
corporate worship can be rewarding and 
challenging. These years are filled with a 
lot of hard, repetitive, and often thankless 
work that pays dividends down the road 
as your children learn to love God and 
neighbor. Here are some ways as suggested 
by Greg Mathis to help prepare your kids for 
corporate Sunday morning worship:

Start Young.
There is nothing wrong with having a season 
where you worship without your children, 
but around kindergarten we began having  
all four of our kids with us in corporate 
worship service.

Move from table to pew.
Gather around the dinner table before 
Sunday Morning and talk to your kids  
about what corporate worship is, why  

it’s important, and what to expect. We’ve 
even used some songs from church  
during bedtime.

Talk during the service .
Kids have questions, so answer them. 
Show them where to turn in their Bibles. 
Help them understand the main ideas of 
the sermon. Explain funny words or hard 
phrases. Help them follow along in the 
hymnal as we sing.

Debrief.
After service each week, ask your kids 
questions. What do you remember? Who  
was the main character? Is there a verse  
you liked? 

Hopefully these tips will help you navigate 
these early years in Worship and allow you 
and your kids to look forward to worshiping 
together at church next week. Hang in there! 
We’re all in this together. Let me know if you 
have questions! – Katie



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers 
Needed

2nd Tuesday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm 
2nd Wednesday • 7:45pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
October 15 - October 21

Group Fitness Classes

W • 7:00-8:00am • Multi-Purpose
Dance-It Group Fitness

W, F • 9:15-10:15am • Parking Lot
Stroller Strides

T • 8:45am - 9:45am • ROC
Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • Multi-Purpose
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • Multi-Purpose
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, October 16
8am-11am	 Charlie & Dottie DeFrancis
11am-2pm	 Anita Yeargin
3pm-6pm	 Jane Sauls
6pm-9pm	 Volunteers Needed

Tuesday, October 17
8am-11am	 Leland Cottle
11am-2pm	 Stephanie Treadway
3pm-6pm	 Kim Royal
6pm-9pm	 Joe & Star Davis

Wednesday, October 18
8am-11am	 Marcel Beaudreau
11am-2pm	 Wayne Bryant
7:45pm-9pm	 Ron Brown

Thursday, October 19
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Anne Suggs
6pm-9pm	 Ron & Apryl Bullock

Friday, October 20
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, October 21
9am - 12pm 	 Ron Brown

Fall Fest 
October 27, 2017

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

ROC Calendar 

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm

ROC Hours



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Online Registration opened on October 10th and  
will continue until all spaces are filled. We will close  

basketball registration at anytime during this process once  
the maximum number of entries have been accepted. 

For more information go the www.TBCUpward.com

TBC UPWARD 
Registration

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27TH
Join us for some Family Fun

FROM 6:30-9PM IN THE CHURCH PARKING LOT 
AND FELLOWSHIP HALL

HOT DOGS
COTTON CANDY
CAKE WALKS
HAY RIDES
LOTS OF CANDY
AND MORE!

To volunteer please contact Rhonda Gubbins at rgubbins@nc.rr.com.
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ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
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ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com
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Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 
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Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
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Katie Medlin 
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ext. 4860 • rgordon@tbcraleigh.com
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ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com
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ext. 4851 • rshore@tbcraleigh.com
RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com
Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist
Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 460	 3	 13
Students	 110	 0	 2
Children	 70	 0	 0
Preschool	 151	 1	 2
Totals 	 711	 4	 17
Sunday School 	 Total 732
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 235
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 563
Total Worship Attendance 	 798
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 9/30/2017)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,187,900.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $1,895,244.81
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $1,994,184.71
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,451,689.03
Total Received 	 $3,927,420.32

Vision for Growth 10-8-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, October 15

Hostess: Lisa Arthur 
Assistant Hostess: Allison Graves

8:45 am Worship Service
Becky Dribbon, Betty Jo Woodall, Hattie Lynch, 
Bruce Eickhoff, Mandy & Seth Warren,  
Sue & Jason Adams

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Mary & Tonya Higgins
5-10 mos	 Stacie Forrest, Barbara Knight
11-14 mos	
15-19 mos	 Susan Robinson, Laury Holley
20-24 mos	 Mary Ann Bedingfield,  

Suzanna Fay 
2 yrs	 Maury Tepper, Jacob Arthur
3 yrs	 Christopher Hinkleman,  

Sandy Cooke
4 yrs	 Christa Johnston, Kyle &  

Gillian Fay

Special Needs Care
Christy Frisbee (Hostess), Jennifer Harrison, 
Terri Granberry

Wednesday, October 18
Bed Babies	 Melody Yeargan, Kim Beckett
Two’s	 Janice & Steve Goodman,  

Judy Pope


